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Shri Guru Ram Rai University's Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) successfully 

organized a four-day Faculty Development Program (FDP) on “NAAC Benchmarking” from 

June 22 to June 25, 2023. The program aimed to enhance the understanding and 

implementation of National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) standards among 

faculty members. 

Highlights of the FDP included: 

1. Expert Speakers: Renowned academicians and NAAC experts Dr. Parvathi Venkatesh 

Prof. (Dr)Parvathi Venkatesh, Former Dean, Faculty of Arts, University of Mumbai 

and Prof (Dr.) Venkat Ramani, Ex Registrar of Mumbai University shared their insights 

and best practices in achieving high standards in higher education.  

2. Interactive Sessions: The FDP included workshops and interactive sessions that 

focused on various aspects of NAAC benchmarking, such as quality teaching, research, 

governance, and institutional values. 

3. Practical Demonstrations: Participants were engaged in case studies and practical 

demonstrations, showcasing effective strategies for meeting NAAC benchmarks in 

various academic and administrative areas. 

4. Collaborative Learning: Faculty members from various departments participated, 

fostering a collaborative environment for sharing experiences and learning from each 

other. 

5. Outcome-Oriented Approach: The program was designed to help faculty understand 

the NAAC accreditation process and how to align their teaching and research activities 

with NAAC benchmarks. 

6. Feedback and Evaluation: The FDP concluded with a feedback session, allowing 

participants to share their experiences and suggestions for future programs. 

The FDP on “NAAC Benchmarking” at Shri Guru Ram Rai University was a significant step 

towards enhancing the quality of higher education in line with NAAC standards. The program 

was well-received by the faculty, who gained valuable insights and practical knowledge for 

their professional development and institutional growth. The university's commitment to 

continuous improvement in educational standards was evident through the successful 

organization and execution of this event. 



 

 


